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STATE OF NEW YORK
NEW YORK STATE POLICE

Troop "C" Headquarters
Rt. 7 Box 300

Sidney, New York 13838-0300

May 29, 2014

Mr. Richard J. Devlin
Sheriff, Otsego County
172 County Highway 33W
P.O. Box 326
Cooperstown, New York 13326

Dear S h f f Devlin:

I would like to formally thank you for the assistance you and your department
gave to the New York State Police on the shooting incident that occurred at the Richfield Springs
station in the early morning hours of Wednesday, May 28, 2014.

It is this inter-agency cooperation that makes all of our jobs as police so much
easier and helps us all to keep the public safe in every way. I personally appreciate your quick
response and bringing such a large part of your department out to assist us. Fortunately the
incident ended peacefully without any injuries or harm to the police or public.

If I can ever be of any assistance to you, please contact myself or my office. Once
again, thank you for your response.

Sincerely,

Major Donald M. Faughnan
Troop Commander - Troop "C

DMF/db

N " ^ N^O
O JL X ^ .

v^


